
USING TWU-
WON LAWS
TO CALL ON
BANKS TO
PAY UP
Last year we called on the banks to step up to safeguard the cash-in-transit industry. 

Though we had a win with a $50 million lifeline for Armaguard, we knew there would need to be a long-
term plan to protect your job security and your pay and conditions

It is more important than ever that every worker is a
union member to give workers a powerful voice. 

If you’re not a member or know someone who isn’t,
scan the QR code or click here to join now.

IF YOU'RE NOT A MEMBER, JOIN TODAY.

FEBRUARY 2025
ARMAGUARD UPDATE

USING LAWS WON BY TWU MEMBERS
Last year, after two decades of campaigning, TWU
members won laws that allow us to hold the
economic clients at the top of the supply chain—like
banks—to account
We’re now using these laws in an application that
calls on the banks to pay up to ensure your job
security, safety, and decent pay and conditions

WHAT HAPPENS NOW?
The application calls on the Fair Work Commission (FWC) to convene an industry conference,
including the TWU, Armaguard, banks and retailers
From there the FWC can set minimum standards for the whole supply chain, protecting your pay,
conditions and job security and making sure the cash-in-transit industry can continue to be viable
This is just the first step: we know there is significantly more work to be done on improving pay,
conditions and safety, and will be part of our overall strategy to bring up CIT workers

STANDARDS WE’RE
APPLYING FOR INCLUDE:

Essential PPE provisions
Safe operating procedures
Risk assessments
Fair rates of pay and job security
Critical vehicle standards

https://www.twu.com.au/join/

